
From: Pascua, Deborah L. 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 10:15 AM 
To: Lauren Maniatis <Lauren.Maniatis@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Milstein, Michael  
Subject: Re: Board of Ethics - Travel  
  

Good Morning Ms. Maniatis, 
Today is the first day back in the office upon return from the Alzheimer's Conference. 
This is the following information that you requested: 

1.  I attended the Conference in my official capacity as the ADA Compliance Officer for the 
Chicago Police Department.  (also Sarah Bowen, CAPS Community Organizer) 

2. Conference was held on November 9 and 10, 2022 at the Marriott Hotel, 201 Broadway, 
Normal, IL. 

3. The Conference was paid by the Alzheimer's Association - Illinois Chapter. 
4.  

If you need any additional information, please contact me at your earliest convenience.   
Sincerely, 
 
Deborah L. Pascua | ADA Compliance Officer  
Chicago Police Department 
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